FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
5/24/23
New York State Office for the Aging Holding Public Forum on Four-Year Plan on Aging at the Gouverneur Community Center 
During Older Americans Month in May, the New York State Office for the Aging (NYSOFA) is seeking public input on its proposed Four-Year Plan to the federal government during a series of eight public information forums outlining NYSOFA's goals and objectives to assist older residents, their families, and caregivers.

Leadership from NYSOFA, in partnership with the St. Lawrence County Office for the Aging, will be presenting the Four Year Plan at the Gouverneur Community Center on Tuesday, May 30th at 12:00 pm.  This is the only session being held in the North Country.  The public is encouraged to attend to provide input.  Attendees are welcome to come early for lunch at the Gouverneur Nutrition Center at 11 am and stay for the presentation at 12:00 pm. For more information, please call Office for the Aging at (315) 386-4730.
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About St. Lawrence County Office for the Aging:

The Office for the Aging provides service and advocacy for county residents 60 years and older. Programs and services includes: Nutrition Centers and Home Delivered Meals; Home Care Services; Family Caregiver Support; Medical Transportation; Legal Services; Health Insurance Information Counseling and Assistance.  The Office’s mission is to develop a service system specifically designed to best meet the social and human needs of the older adults.
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